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Addendum  

LA01/2017/0908/F 

Full Planning 

 

Update 

An email was received from the agent, 22nd January 2018. 

The email reiterates the points raised during the application, that the 

planning application is sought to replace the existing building, due to the 

considerable costs to convert it. Please refer to Paragraphs 8.8 to 8.12 

of the Planning Committee Report. 

The email also refers to a previous planning application presented to 

Council, detailed in Paragraph 8.10 of the Planning Committee Report. 

While officials recommended that the proposed did not meet policy 

requirements, the Planning Committee took a different view on the basis 

of the particular circumstances of that case.  

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to refuse as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report.  

 

 

 


